The Bellevue City Council and Bellevue Municipal Utilities met on Wednesday, April 26, 2017 in a Work Session at 6:00 P.M. in the Council Chambers with Mayor Christopher J. Roling and Chairman Ken Walsh presiding. The Pledge of Allegiance was recited by all present. The roll was called as follows:

**PRESENT:** Councilmembers Allen Ernst, Gary Feuerbach, Jayson Heiar, Darla Lawson and

Tim Roth. Board Members Ken Walsh and Barry Nudd. Also present was City

Administrator Loras Herrig.

**ABSENT:** Board Member Lucy Zeimet

## STAFFING DISCUSSION

A discussion was held regarding the City of Bellevue and Bellevue Municipal Utilities future staffing needs.

## **ADJOURNMENT**

City Administrator

As there was no further business to come before the Council, Ernst moved with a second by Roth to adjourn at 8:00 P.M. Motion carried unanimously.

As there was no further business to	come before the Board, Nudd moved with a second by W	Valsh
to adjourn at 8:00 P.M. Motion carri	ed unanimously	
C'. Al. '		
City Administrator	Mayor	

Chairman